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Attention of: - 

 

Letter no. L_094 

 

Object: Grace letter 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

We kindly ask to postpone the COP deadline for OTS Automazione Srl (actually fixed 

in 18/10/2012) cause, due to business commitments already taken and not extendible, 

we’re not able to produce our COP in a proper way within the here above terms. 

So we’d like to have the chance to get a new deadline 90 days later. 

Confident of your understanding, we thank you in advance for support. 

 

Kind regards 

OTS Automazione Srl 


